
With the world going crazy in the midst of the Coronavirus, we would like to give you some 
happy news.  

1. Unfortunately, several of our friends have had their trips to and from the field delayed or 
cancelled. So far, the Lord has blessed our travel plans in September to stay on track. Please 
pray that our friends travel plans can be rectified and that ours will stay on track!  

2. We’ve had some great meetings in both February and March. We were privileged to be in 
the first missions conference ever for two separate churches. We also heard of 4 new 
supporters and 3 promised supporters! 

3. We’re always amazed at how the Lord takes care of us on the road. We have been from 
snow in Michigan to 90 degree temps in Florida and a multitude of places in between. Thank 
you for your prayers for our travels!  

4. We have some new updates on our set-up costs as 
well. The generosity of God’s people never ceases to 
amaze us. God’s people have given $1,200 towards our 
vehicle costs and $300 towards our visa costs! 

Finally, I want to say that I know things are uncertain 
right now. The world we counted so stable has gone topsy-
turvy, but as God’s people we know that we can trust Him. 
Psalm 56.3 says, “What time I am afraid, I will trust in thee.” It’s not wrong to be afraid and it’s 
not wrong to be wise and cautious, and in those time we 
can trust in the Almighty who holds the world in His 
hands!  

Thank you for all your prayers and support! 

Sincerely, 

Sam, Beth, Ruby, and William Quinn
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